
Dylan Banta <dylan@muskingumlibrary.org>

Fwd: Senior iPad Initiative 
4 messages

Beth Brown <beth@muskingumlibrary.org> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 8:31 AM
To: Jazmyn Tabler <jazmyn@muskingumlibrary.org>, Dylan Banta <dylan@muskingumlibrary.org>
Cc: Joe Dusenbery <joe@muskingumlibrary.org>, Stephanie Freas <stephanie@muskingumlibrary.org>

Good Morning,
Please read the email from Tina Sturtz. This WAS an area of technology she would not touch for a long time. She was not
going to conform to the trenches of such. Well, look at her now!
Thank you for all the work you did to get tablets in the hands of seniors. This is a success story. Great Work!!!!

Beth Brown

Outreach Services Manager
220 N. 5th St
Zanesville, Oh. 43701 
740-453-0391 ext. 142 

  

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: tina Sturtz <tinasturtz@yahoo.com> 
Date: Thu, Nov 4, 2021 at 6:08 PM 
Subject: Re: Senior iPad Initiative 
To: Beth Brown <beth@muskingumlibrary.org> 

Hi Beth, I’m not able to attend the meeting , I have to work but thank you for the invite. I have really used the iPad a lot.
Yes,  I have downloaded some of my favorites (ie the “ TBN Christian network” etc ) but I’m not on Facebook.  I really
appreciate having the iPad it’s been great to use especially when I’m away from home and I’m sure I will continue to use it
frequently . Right now I don’t have any questions about using it, I have family that were able to help me navigate it easily.
Many thanks again!
Tina 

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 3, 2021, at 3:21 PM, Beth Brown <beth@muskingumlibrary.org> wrote: 

Good Afternoon,
Hope this finds you well. Thank you for being a recipient of our iPads. How are you doing with it? We are
offering a program to meet with you and hear your experiences with the tablet and to answer any questions
you may have. The program is on Wednesday, December 8th at 2:00p. We will have sandwiches and
refreshments.

Have you downloaded apps? Do you use Facebook? Are there things you would like to do with your iPad,
but you are not sure how? Sharing your questions may help someone else. Your feedback will help us
improve our services and determine future programming.
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Please RSVP so we can plan accordingly. If you are interested, but unable to attend, let us know. We will
schedule a time for you.

I look forward to hearing from you.
Best,

Beth Brown

Outreach Services Manager
220 N. 5th St
Zanesville, Oh. 43701 
740-453-0391 ext. 142 

  

Dylan Banta <dylan@muskingumlibrary.org> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 8:45 AM
To: Beth Brown <beth@muskingumlibrary.org>

That's awesome! So glad to hear we were able to help!!
[Quoted text hidden]

Stephanie Freas <stephanie@muskingumlibrary.org> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 8:55 AM
To: Beth Brown <beth@muskingumlibrary.org>
Cc: Jazmyn Tabler <jazmyn@muskingumlibrary.org>, Dylan Banta <dylan@muskingumlibrary.org>, Joe Dusenbery
<joe@muskingumlibrary.org>

This is amazing! Great job, Dylan, Jaz, and Beth. Absolutely a great reason why we do what we do.
[Quoted text hidden]

Joe Dusenbery <joe@muskingumlibrary.org> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 9:05 AM
To: Stephanie Freas <stephanie@muskingumlibrary.org>
Cc: Beth Brown <beth@muskingumlibrary.org>, Jazmyn Tabler <jazmyn@muskingumlibrary.org>, Dylan Banta
<dylan@muskingumlibrary.org>

That is pretty awesome!
If that isn't "connecting people with information, ideas, and each other" then I don't know what is. Great job all around! 

Thanks,
Joe

Joseph R. Dusenbery, MISST
IT Director
Muskingum County Library System
220 N 5th Street
Zanesville OH 43701
740.453.0391, ext. 152
muskingumlibrary.org
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